
 

15th April 2024 

 

 

Annual Parental Levy 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

  

The Archdiocese of Liverpool School Building Fund (Levy) 

  

As you are aware Twelve Apostles School is a Catholic Voluntary Aided school.  This means that the 

funding stream is different from non-denominational schools. The Government provides money for 

staff wages, books and equipment, but the building costs and repairs are paid for by the 

Archdiocese of Liverpool.  Therefore, I am writing in response to the Archdiocese, who has called on 

all parents to support the building fund Levy which enables the Diocese to access large capital 

grants from the Government to spend on vital projects in our Catholic Schools.  Please see the leaflet 

attached for more detail.  

 

We have benefitted significantly from this fund over the years including new windows in school, a 

new heating system, new lighting throughout school and fencing around school. 

 

At present the Levy contribution is £10 per pupil or family where there is more than one child.  This 

can be paid via ParentPay.  We will enter all those that pay the levy into a prize draw to win a 

Premier League Football. 

 

This payment is for this academic year (2023-2024) and is required to be paid by Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Kind Regards. 

 

Mrs T Whitton 

 
Enc information leaflet 

 
            

 


